Town of Leola
Notice of Public Hearing
Comprehensive Plan Amendment and Update

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of Leola Town Board
on:

Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 6:00 P.M.
Town of Leola Town Hall,
170 Apache Lane, Plainfield, Wl 54966

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive comments regarding the possible approval of a
proposed amendment to the Town of Leola Comprehensive Plan, per Wis. Stat. 66.1001(4)(d).
The updated plan will guide the future growth and development in the Town of Leola, and
contains the nine elements required by Wis, Stat. 66.1001.

Information regarding the proposed comprehensive plan amendment is available for viewing by
appointment with the Town Clerk, at the Town Hall, 170 Apache Lane, Plainfield, W| 54966.

All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and be heard. Written comments can
be submitted to the Town Clerk prior to the meeting and shall become part of the record.

Reguests for person with disabifities who need assistonce to participate in this meeting or hearing should be made
to the Town Uerk's Office at (715) 213-0744 at least 24 hours prior to the commencement of the meeting so that
any necessary armangements con be made o accommedate each reguest.



